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CALENDAR TERM 3, 2019 

 
Week  MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8 9th September 10th September 

Little Stars 

11th September 12th September 13th September 

Little Stars 

9 16th September 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th September 

Little Stars 

18th September 19th September 

3/4 Visiting Carroll Public 
School 

20th September 

Assembly – 2:30pm 

Little Stars 

10 23rd September 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th September 

Little Stars 

25th September 

K-6 Disco 

26th September 

Speakfest 

27th September 

Book Parade and Talent 
Show 

Little Stars 

Term 
4 

W1 

14TH October 
 

School Returns – Summer 
Uniform to be worn 

15th October 

Little Stars 

16th October 17th October 18th October 

Little Stars 

2 21st October 
 

Healthy Harold 

22nd October 

Little Stars 

23rd October  24th October 

AECG Meeting 

25th October 

Little Stars 

             Notes Sent Home This Week 
 
 
 

             

 
               

Tuesday 10h September, 2019 Term 3– Weeks 8-9 

Principal: Jacqui Jones 

Curlewis Public School 
Newsletter 

 

• Author Gus Gordon Note 
• Book Parade Lunch Note 
• Year 5 Fundraising Disco (Year 5) 
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A Message from the Principal’s Desk 
 

 

Thank you to all the dads, grandfathers, family friends and mums who turned up for our Father’s Day celebrations last 
Friday. We had 37 adults attend, which for a small school, is outstanding! Thank you to each and every one of you for 
showing an interest in your child’s schooling. Also, a huge thank you to our amazing P&C for running the BBQ and Mrs 
Deer for organising the robotics.  We have plans to have a Grandparents Appreciation Day in Term 4 so watch this 
space for the dates.  

 
Jacqui Jones 
School Principal 
 

                                Important Information for the Next Fortnight 
                                                                                             
Staffing Changes:  
Mrs Hoade has had to go on maternity leave early and finished up working last week. Mrs Hoade will not be returning 
in 2020. On behalf of all of the staff we thank Mrs Hoade for her time at Curlewis Public School and wish her all the 
best with her baby and future plans. At this stage Mrs Hoade will not be replaced, therefore, our Learning and Support 
Program will cease for the rest of the year.   
 
2020 Little Stars Enrolments:  
Great news! Our Little Stars program will run again. Little Stars is a free program for students beginning school in 2021. 
It runs once a week for the entire year to ensure when students begin Kindergarten that they are fully aware of the 
expectations of school life. If you wish for your child to be part of this program please contact the office. This program 
is open to Curlewis and Gunnedah families.  
 
2020 Kindergarten Enrolments: 
If your child is beginning kindergarten in 2020 please ensure that you have returned your enrolment forms by the end 
of this term.  We are planning on running 4 classes in 2020 – including a straight Kindergarten class, however, this can 
only be achieved if we have the numbers.  
 
Newcastle Excursion:  
The 3-6 excursion is almost upon us! All students who have indicated that they are attending the excursion will have 
received an invoice in their green folder. Please note that all overdue payments must be paid by the end of this term.  
 
School Disco:  
Year 5 are holding a K-6 Disco to fundraise for their Canberra excursion next year. The theme is “Superheroes”. See 
flyer in green folder for more information. 
 
Book Parade and Talent Show: 
On the last day of school we will be having our book parade and talent show. The note is attached in the green folder.  
 
 

        
                                   
                        
 



 
 
 

Fantastic Friday:  
Don’t forget that orders and money must be at the school office each Friday morning by 9am. If possible, please use 
a brown paper bag to write your child’s order on, and then slip the money inside. This will save our P&C helpers’ 
time. Thank you so much!  
We are also looking for helpers who could possibly donate their Friday mornings to help in the kitchen for Fantastic 
Friday 
 
Curlewis Public School P&C Spring Ball 
Not long now! Tickets are still on sale for our spring ball! Tables are selling fast so get in quick!  
 

       Year 5/6 ShowCamp at Lake Keepit 

 

 

 

 

 



What’s Been Happening Around the School? 
 

Father’s Day BBQ and 
Robotics Afternoon 


